
 

   

 
 
 
 
 

The Monthly Newsletter of the San Antonio Prop Busters 
Academy of Model Aeronautics, Chartered Club Number 1227 

WEDNESDAY! December 5, 2018 
Web Site: www.propbusters.org 

Yahoo Mail Group: 
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/SAPropbusters 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
2018 Club Officers 

 
 
 

President: 
Charles Strang 

2903 Encino Robles 
San Antonio, TX  78259 

(210) 481-7375 
e-mail: cstrang@funfor.us 

 
 
 

Vice-President/Safety Rep 
Bob Severance 

4410 Huntington Woods 
San Antonio, TX  78249 

(210) 542-0285 
email: 

sapropbuster@satx.rr.com 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Terry Ullman 

27540 Riata Ranch Dr 
San Antonio, TX  78261 

(210) 408-0830 
e-mail: tullman27@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Treasurer 
Jim Branaum 

8551 Rolling Acres Trail 
Fair Oaks Ranch, TX  78015 

(830) 981-8893 
e-mail: jgbmain@gvtc.com 

 
 
 

Newsletter Editor 
John Gardner 

13706 Flying W Trail 
Helotes, TX  78023 

(210) 695-4683 
e-mail: jgardnerbb@gmail.com 

 
 
 

New Years Day Fly-In 
Somerset (0) 

Jan 1st    
Dogs & Burgers 

 
 

Next Meeting 

WEDNESDAY 

Dec 5th 
2018 

 
7:00 PM    

4242 Bluemel Rd 
 

ON EAST BOUND 
ACCESS RD OF I-10 

Between Wurzbach and 
Huebner 

 
 

If you’re going West on I-10, 
Exit Wurzbach then left, 

Right on Bluemel 
 

If you’re going East on I-10, 
Exit Wurzbach, then Right, 

Right on Bluemel 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Meeting 
Location For  

DECEMBER MEETING 
 

St. Francis  
Episcopal Church 

 
December 5th, 2018 

 
Behind Alamo Cafe 

 
 
 
 

New Years Day Fly-In 
Somerset (0) 

Jan 1st   
Bob Severance:  

Email: sapropbuster@satx.rr.com 
Visit:  www.propbusters.org 

  
 
 
 

//=========================// 

 

http://www.propbusters.org/
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Date: 11/2018, 7:07 PM  
The meeting of the Prop 
Busters was called to 
order by President, 
Charles Strang at IHOP, 
14424 San Pedro Ave, just 
north of Bitters on 281. 
 

IHOP will be remodeling 

on Dec 4, 2018, so our 

December meeting will 

be at a DIFFERENT 

LOCATION and on a 

DIFFERENT DATE.   

 

There will be a 

December Raffle for 

Prop Buster Members. 

 
President: Charles 
welcomed everyone and 
opened the meeting. No 
visitors. The October 
meeting minutes were 
approved.  
  
VP/Safety Officer: Bob 
reminded all to fly safe 
and stay hydrated, and 
watch out for the Prop.  
 
Treasurer: Jim reported 
the current expenses, 
income, and account 
balances. Jim went over 
the preliminary budget for 
2019. It will be reviewed 
again at the next meeting.   
 
Newsletter: Standing 
order for the newsletter is 
that free ads and articles 
of interest for the 
newsletter need to be 
submitted by members to 
John Gardner by the 17th.  

Web Editor: Robert 
Jarzombek has updated 
the website to include 
posting pictures and our 
upcoming events. 
 
Early Bird Raffle: None  
 
Membership: Rick Storm 
reported no new member 
applications, but he did 
have one phone inquiry.    
 
Old Business:  As CD, Bob 
Severance reported that 
the Build ‘n Fly event was 
renamed for Lee Moore, 
who recently passed away 
and was regarded as an 
expert and dedicated 
scale model builder of a 
variety of classic airplanes 
and other models. The 
main event was the 
release of a portion of Lee 
Moore’s ashes from a P-
51 modified and flown by 
Kevin Pellone. Some of 
Lee’s models were 
displayed at the event. 
The Lee Moore Memorial 
Build’n Fly event had 19 
registered pilots. It was 
windy, but there was 
plenty of flying to earn 
raffle tickets. There were 
several prizes given out 
during the ticket drawing, 
but everyone got a razor 
knife. 
 
New Business:  
Memorial: There was 
discussion of putting 
together a brief history of 
Lee Moore’s contribution 

to modeling airplanes. 
Perhaps information could 
be assembled by his son 
Andrew. Also, there was 
discussion of funding a 
Memorial Brick for the 
walkway at AMA 
Headquarters in Muncie. 
It was proposed that the 
memorial would be 
funded by donations from 
individuals, to be gathered 
at meetings or events. 
  
New Years Event: It’s that 
time of year again. We will 
have our traditional New 
Years Day Club Event at 
Somerset. 
  
Officer Nominations for 
2019: Now your chance to 
take an active role in the 
club: How about being the 
Secretary? Or the 
Newsletter Editor? 
 
Flite Test: A few members 
attended the Flite Test 
event at Apache Pass. It 
was very interesting, 
especially the “combat”. 
More planes hit each 
other than there were 
ribbon cuts. Damage was 
easy to fix and fly again. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Al’s Hobbies 

7121 Highway 90 West 
Suite 150 

San Antonio, TX 78227 

Voice: (210) 645-1050 

Fax: (210) 645-650 

alshobbies@usa.com 
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Model of the Month:  

 
 
Jack Stengaard showed us 
his flying wing from Flite 
Test, the” Mighty Mini 
Arrow”. 
 Jack said it fly’s well. The 
kit was $20 and the power 
pack that includes motor 
and servos was $60. You 
supply the receiver and 
battery. The plane is 
assembled using a hot glue 
gun. 
 
Crash Chronicles 
Kevin Pellone reported 
flying his small P47 and 
damaging the wing, 
repairing it, and flying 
again! He also reported that 
his wife, Dawn, flew a 
Valent trainer in safe mode 
from takeoff to landing! We 
have a new pilot!! 

 
The Raffle:  
Lloyd Roecker-MonoKote, 
canopy glue, screws 
Jim Branaum-Switch 
Jack Stengaard -Glue 
Charles Strang-CA 
Rick Storm-Accelerant 
Bob Severance-Glow plug 

Robert Jarzombek-CA, 
fuel line 
Dawn Pellone-Foam 
 
Adjourned 8:37 PM 
Submitted by Secretary: 
Terry Ullman  
 

 
  
Membership Notes 

By Richard Storm 

(210) 680-5653 

E-Mail: rstorm@satx.rr.com 
Need a membership list? 

e-mail me and I’ll send you a fresh one. 
 

NEED AN INSTRUCTOR?   

Call Me, 

 

Welcome to the doldrums of winter.  

The leaves are falling, the weather 

is really unpredictable and we’ve 

had our first freeze.  Between the 

rain, temperature and wind 

conditions it’s hard to find a day to 

fly.  Some of you have managed 

and have posted that fact on 

Facebook “San Antonio Propbusters 

MAC”.  Thank you for letting the 

club members know that you really 

can fly in less than optimal 

conditions.  

Hang tight. Dress warm and keep 

flyimg. 

 

The following Prop-Busters have 

birthdays in December. 

When you see them, congratulate 

them for being one year wiser.   

 

Day of Birth Member Name 

4 Anthony T. Galindo  
9 Sidney E. Hipp  
19 Steve A. Kossl  
23 Kevin Pellone  
29 Ronald M. Dietes 
 
See you at the field 

Radio Control Headquarters 

14910 Nacogdoches #110 

San Antonio, TX 78247 

(210) 651-0435 

Fax: (210) 650-3568 

info@rchqonline.com 

Special Thanks To HobbyTown 
USA 

For Supporting the Raffle 

HobbyTown USA 
2501 NW Loop 410 

San Antonio, TX 78230 
(210) 348-8697 

Fax: (210) 829-8707 
www.hobbytownsatx.com 

E-mail: sanhobbie@aol.com 

Call Us for All Your 
Copier, Printer & FAX Needs 

Prop Buster Members Receive a 
5% Discount on All Supplies 

AMERICOPY, Inc. 
6075 De Zavala Rd #J 

San Antonio, TX 78724 

(210) 381-3568 
Fax: (210) 829-5554 

Digital Copier/Printers 
Print/FAX/Copy/Scan 

High Speed Laser Printers 
Laser Printer Toner Cartridges 

Fax Toner & Supplies 
Maintenance Contracts 
Nation Wide Delivery 

Royal 
Copystar 

Steve Curtis – Owner 

mailto:info@rchqonline.com
http://www.hobbytownsatx.com/
mailto:sanhobbie@aol.com


 

 

  

Next Meeting 

Wednesday, December 5th 2018 

7:00 PM at IHOP on San Pedro 

See Map at Left 

Prop Busters Somerset RC Field 

17271 Somerset Road 
Von Ormy, Tx 78073 

Google Coordinates: 
29.254316  -98.641541 

The Propwash 

8719 Thatch Drive 

San Antonio, TX  78240 


